Dear Mr. Ahmed

| would like to say thank you to you and your team for the help in providing a home
for Simphiwe and I.

We are settling in well and know it will take some time to finish furnishing, deco-
rating, rearranging the basement etc. I'm don’t mind taking my time to make this
the perfect home for Simphiwe and me.

Lozitha and Simphiwe

Since moving into our Habitat home, we both have less stress in our environment
compared to the shelter. | am thankful for the stability we now have. Simphiwe is  enioying dedication day.
doing very well at his new school and has settled into the before/after school program which was not
the case last year.

| was able to buy a spinning bike and start my weight loss journey. | was not allowed to bring in equip-
ment or furniture at the shelter. | like that | can choose things for my house and family.

I'm particularly enjoying the short commute to work and to drop off and pick up Simphiwe. | am looking
forward to staying here for a long time.

Kind regards and happy holidays,

Lozitha Nzula
73 Rock Street, Lowell

73 Rock Street, Lowell.



